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Dear Parents/Carers,          

UCAS DISCOVERY BIRMINGHAM 2024 

 Tuesday 25th June 

  

On Tuesday 25th June, students from the Production Arts and Technical Theatre pathways will be 

visiting the UCAS Discovery Birmingham 2024 event at the NEC Birmingham. We have booked a slot 

for all the students at 1.30pm – 3.30pm 

Students are required to make their own way to and from the event. We have asked all students to 

arrive at 1.15pm where they will register with a member of staff at the entrance to the event. The 

address is NEC, Hall 12, Birmingham, B40 1NT, United Kingdom.  

The event is free, and staff will be on hand to support any students at the event if required. Students 

will be expected to wear uniform. Should you wish to find out more please visit 

https://www.ucas.com/events/ucas-discovery-birmingham-2024-438661  

Please complete the permission slip below. The return slip should be handed into reception by 

Friday 14th June 2024. We are now focusing on next steps and progression with our first-year 

students and are encouraging students to attend more open days at the universities and higher 

education providers. Students can explore the universities and courses available through their UCAS 

Hub account or the UCAS search tool: https://digital.ucas.com/search. If your child is considering 

apprenticeships and is not planning on going to university, this website is highly recommended: 

www.notgoingtouni.co.uk/ 

I would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to meeting you at future 

events. Should you wish to discuss any of the above, feel free to contact me on ruth.morgan@boa-

stageandscreen.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms R Morgan 
Head of Stage Department 
 

UCAS DISCOVERY BIRMINGHAM 2024 - Tuesday 25th June 2024 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the UCAS Discovery Birmingham Event on Tuesday 25th June.  

I understand that my child will be responsible for travelling to and from the NEC.  

I confirm that my contact details and the medical information about my child has not changed. Any 

changes must be reported to reception as a matter of urgency please.  

Student name…………………………………………………………………………................................................. 

Signed (Parent/Carer)…………………………………………….………………. Date……………………………………..  

Please return to reception by Friday 14th June 
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